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From: Jennifer Ulm
To: Public Testimony
Subject: Oppose 210966
Date: Friday, December 10, 2021 1:51:02 PM


Dear Mayor Lucas, Councilwoman Shields, & Councilman Bunch,


Please do not adopt Ordinance #210966! This plan leaves out too many of our citizens that
rely on bicycle infrastructure to live their daily lives. I am a cyclist and love riding around our
beautiful city for both commuting and enjoyment. Please keep the Complete Streets policy as
is or consider adopting revisions in order to achieve congruency with established national best
practices! Safe streets for all! Pedestrians, cyclists, public transportation commuters, and
drivers everywhere are safer with fair, safe, & balanced infrastructure. 


Thank you for your time & consideration,


- Jennifer Ulm
Citizen & Voter in District 4
816.352.9298
jenybobeny@gmail.com


-- 


Notary Public, Jackson County


Auch die kleinste kerze bringt licht in der dunkelheit.
(Even the smallest candle brings light in the darkness.)
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